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Class 1 has enjoyed making clay
animals as part of our animal topic.
This was a great excuse to get very
messy too! We also made animals
using boxes and bottles —a good
way to use up the recycling!

The children drew their own animals pictures based on the
works of Henri Rousseau.

We have made a start on our new murals
and the children are very excited to be
.. painting an image of themselves. A big
> thank you to the Roseland Festival for
4 their donation to help us with this part
of our project.

CIaSS 2 have been busy with rehearsals for our end of

term play. We will be recording Goldilocks on Trial and will
send parents out a link or, if requested, a cd.
We cant wait for you to see it!!

Year Six would like to thank the St Mawes Hotel for hosting
their end of year celebration day in "The Hidden Cinema". The

children thoroughly enjoyed the popcorn, juice and pizza,
reclining their chairs to relax and enjoy the film. All the children
felt like special guests and have a : e
memory to treasure as we say a fond

farewell to them on their transition to

the Roseland Academy.




